
 

TOWN OF EAGAR 

REGULAR MEETING 

MARCH 5TH, 2024 at 6:00 PM 

COUNCIL CHAMBER, 22 WEST 2ND STREET 

 

STAFF COMMUNICATION 

DEPARTMENT: Clerks Office  

AGENDA ITEM: Presentation- Zona Gilliam Retirement  

HISTORY: Zona Gilliam started with the Town of Eagar Police 
Department in May 2001 as the Assistant Records Clerk. 
In October 2005 she was promoted to Office Manager for 
the Police Department and then in January 2023 she 
merged with the Round Valley Police Department. In 
Zona’s 22 years and 10 months of service she achieved 
an Associate of Applied Science in Administrative 
Information Services from NPC. She has been a great 
asset, friend, and colleague to the Town of Eagar and we 
wish her a happy retirement!  

  

  

 


